
SunZia Wind will begin receiving wind turbine
component deliveries on Monday, July 8, 2024,
in Torrance and Lincoln Counties. The main
delivery route will be along HWY 42, stretching
from Willard to Corona.

To facilitate the delivery process, HWY 42
southbound traffic from Willard to Corona will
be one-way, while northbound traffic from
Corona to Willard will be halted during turbine
deliveries, as per the NMDOT permit for
oversized delivery vehicles. 

Expect the presence of delivery vehicles from 
7 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday through Friday, and
occasionally on Saturdays. Traffic stoppages on
HWY 42 northbound will last approximately 
60 – 75 minutes.

Turbine deliveries are anticipated to conclude by
October 2024. Pattern Energy will continue to
provide timely updates on construction activities.

We truly appreciate the community's patience and
cooperation during this period.

For more information, visit: SunZia.com 
Please direct questions to:
SunZia@patternenergy.com or call 855.780.3859. 

To sign up for construction
updates via email, please
scan the QR code.
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One way traffic flow on NM
42 southbound for turbine
component deliveries

Trucks will take approx. 
45 min to travel on NM 42

RailPros will control traffic at RR Crossing
south of Willard on NM 42

Any civilian/local traffic that enters NM 42
between control points going north will be
intercepted by pilot cars and asked to pull to
the side of the road.

mailto:SunZia@patternenergy.com

